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One person equals one vote, and we should have immediate answers. This adds no 

reassurance, only complexity.  

Want people to feel "heard" ?  

SHOW US THAT THE STATE RECEIVED OUR BALLOTS, AND SHOW WHO WE 

VOTED FOR! 

Instead once our ballots hit the mail, it's bye bye.. let citizens be able to clarify online.  


